
BCRC Transportation Report for 5-7-2008 
 
The RIMD (road maintenance and improvement district) presentation held in 
Cottonwood in early April was well attended by residents of our area who asked many 
good questions.  Further information is available from Bev Staddon, Special Districts 
Coordinator at Bev.Staddon@co.yavapai.az.us or from the transportation committee.  Ivo 
Buddeke, the Montezuma Estates POA representative, has offered to make a 15-minute 
presentation at a future council meeting covering information on easements, right-of-way, 
and related topics.   
 
At the last transportation committee meeting, member Maggie Holt led a discussion on 
possible transportation items for the Beaver Creek Plan survey.  She has shared this 
information with the community plan committee.  We also finished commenting on 
possible improvements for the Well Road. 
 
The next transportation committee meeting will be on Wednesday, May 14th, at 5 PM 
in the Adult Center.  We will finalize the Well Road report to send to the Council and 
get feedback from Maggie Holt about survey items.  Also we will study information on 
PARAs, Planning Assistance for Rural Areas.  This is a program sponsored by ADOT 
with is 100% funded.  It can be used to address planning issues related to roadway and 
non-motorized transportation modes.  We should be able to make a short presentation to 
the Council at the June meeting.  Participants will need to complete some reading 
homework about PARAs located at http://tpd.azdot.gov/planning/PARAs.php prior to the 
meeting. 
 

mailto:Bev.Staddon@co.yavapai.az.us
http://tpd.azdot.gov/planning/PARAs.php

